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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:51 AM
To: 'Judie Andrews'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase Docket # 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Andrews,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Judie Andrews [mailto:tandj07212001@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:30 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase Docket # 160021-E1 
 
 Judie Andrews 
620 S. Dade Ave. Arcadia, Fl. 34266 
 
 
I am on Social Security Disability, living hand to mouth as it is, wondering how or if I am going to pay 
next electric bill or if I am going to be able to buy medications not covered by Medicaid. Yet here you 
are talking about increasing our rates in order to make the rich, richer? Seriously, why is this even 
being considered? 
 
Please, feel free to have the corporate bigwigs come see how the real world lives. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judie Andrews 
9042402394 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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